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Studies show the permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will reduce 

homicides and suicides in Oregon. I have worked for many years with grieving 

people, including children. Many are grieving after the death of a beloved parent, 

sibling, friend, or other family member due to gun violence. I'm an Oregon voter and I 

support HB3075-1. Please pass it out of committee right away so it's ready to go as 

soon as the court’s stay is lifted. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. It’s 

time to begin saving lives.  


